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GATLIN, WOODS & CARLSON 

Attorneys at Law 
a partnership including a professional association 

The Mahan Station 
1709-0 Mahan Drive 

Tallahassee, Florida 32308 
B. KENNETH GATLIN, P.A. TELEPHONE (904) 877-7191 

THOMAS F. WOODS TELECOPIER (904) 877-9031 

JOHN D. CARLSON 


WAYNE L. SCHIEFELBEIN 


April 5, 1996 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director HAND DELIVERY 
Division ofRecords and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: 	 Docket No. 950387-SU 
Application ofFLORIDA CITIES WATER COMPANY, North 
Ft. Myers Division, for an increase in wastewater rates in Lee County, 
Florida 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find attached sixteen copies of a letter from Black & Veatch, dated April 2, 1996, 
addressed to Mr. Michael Acosta, Mariager ofEngineering and Construction at Florida Cities Water 
Company. 

This letter was inadvertently not included with Exhibit __ (LC-5) filed on April 3, 1996. 
The letter does not change any number relative to Black & Veatch, it simply supports the dollar 

.J .amount listed on (LC-5), page 1. This letter should be placed in the Exhibit LC-5 as page 4.5. 
r ,. • ~.. ,.~.-.-

~--' Please acknowledge receipt ofthe foregoing by stamping the enclosed extra copy of this letter 
__.........and returning same to my attention. Thank you for your assistance. 
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REceIVFO P, "1.1" ~ APR 031996 
BLACK & VEATCH 

2701 Norlh Rocky f'l;iol Drivo, Suite 9f.1), Tompo, Florida 33f.1)7·5924, (a13) 2Bl·0032, Foll,; (813) 281 ·0881 

Florida Cities Water Company B&V Project 19440.500 

Waterway Estates WRF B&V File A 


April 2, 1996 


Mr. Michael Acosta 
Manager, Engineering & Construction 
Florida Cities Water Company 
4837 Swift Road, Suite 100 
Sarasota, Florida 34231 

Dear Mike: 

This letter is in response to your request for engineering services relating to the 
Waterway Estates WRF rate case. Tbe services you have requested include preparation 
of testimony and appearance at the bearing. 

We believe that this effort as described can be perfonncd for approximately $5.000.00 
or less. We will begin the setvices now and bill PCWC monthly on a time and 
expense basis. Services will be provided by myself and include elerical assistance. 

Please call me if you have any questions, 

Very truly yours, 

BLACK &. VEATCH 

Thomas A. Cummings. P.B. 
Project Manager 
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